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Keyworker Information 06/01/21 

 

Pupils should wear school uniform. 

 

There is no blue or yellow bus provision until I receive notification. 

 

There will be no school meals provision until further notice. 

 

Children should bring their work pack to school each day they are in 

attendance. We will strive to send it home for use on days when pupils are 

not in school. 

 

We will try where possible to allow pupils to join their teacher’s zoom 

lessons. (Technical problems have arisen already this week so we cannot 

guarantee this). 

 

All older pupils will have access to an ipad to allow them to watch uploaded 

teaching videos and follow teacher guidance. 

 

Completed work will be marked by teaching staff when they are in school. If 

pupils are taking work packs home, parents should upload any completed 

but unmarked work to the website for teacher comment.  

 

Pupils in school on a Tuesday will be enjoying football coaching, outdoors, in 

their composite bubbles and should wear trainers and jogging bottoms. 

 

Parents should fill in the Keyworker Weekly Booking Form and email to 

school on a Friday, indicating their need in the following week. For pupils 

who will attend on the same days each week, please indicate this on the first 

Booking Form to negate the need for weekly repetition. 

 

Pupils are being supervised, not ‘taught’ but staff will strive where possible 

to help pupils who are experiencing difficulties and keep them to the daily 

schedule laid out by their class teacher. 

 

 
 


